Dear St. Mary’s Families,

Next week is National Teacher Appreciation Week. In anticipation of this
important week, we want to create paper flower bouquets for the teachers
and staff to acknowledge their love, dedication and support of the students
at St. Mary’s. There is a quote that says, “Small things become GREAT when
done with love.” It is our hope to shower the staff with these small notes so
they feel the great love from our students during Teacher Appreciation
Week.

On the back of this page, you will find flowers for your children to color,
complete and return to school. These bouquets will be delivered to staff on
Wednesday, May 3rd. Please complete your flowers and return them to

Mrs Leonard by Tuesday, May 2nd.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Leonard at

sleonard@stmarysbhi.com.
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